
12 June 2019    
Term 2  Week 7 

 

This Friday 14 June, our students will 
take part in a special programme 
organised by our teaching staff to 
celebrate Matariki.   
The morning will consist of specific 
activities for Matariki. The day will 
include cooking of a hangi & a sausage 
sizzle for the students. 
This day is for Merivale students only 
and is not a public event.   

Some awesome new art work in the 
school office – thanks Room 9,  
it looks amazing ☺ 
 

 

SPORTS NEWS: 
 

Basketball:   
Friday 14 June 2019 
Merivale Carvers vs Matapihi 
Court 5    5.40pm   Trustpower Arena 
 

Netball:  
Saturday 15 June 2019 
Year 3 - 4 Merivale Magic vs Matua 
Court 11   10.15am 
Year 5 – 6 Merivale Marvel’s vs Bellevue 
Court 15   12.30pm 
 

REMINDER : SPORTS FEES MUST BE 
PAID FOR YOUR CHILD TO BE A PART OF 
THE TEAM - these fees can be paid in 
instalments to the office. 
 

West Cluster Cross Country 
 

Congratulations to these following 
students who represented Merivale 
School at the West Cluster Cross 
Country yesterday. 
Capriess Elder   Geovanie Harimate 
Tirairaka Whangamata-Rawson 
Christian Wilson   Vaishayne Elia 
Stormy-Jaye Elder   Te Rongonui Perry 
Te Kahuri Walker-Rawiri 
Special mention for Te Rongonui Perry 
who gained a top 10 finish. 
 

 
REMINDER about wearing the 
CORRECT SCHOOL UNIFORM. 
Please ensure your child is in the 
correct uniform at all times, this 
includes shorts & pants...these must 
be black only. 
 

 

WINTER UNIFORMS – 
 

The next order for hoodies , jackets, 
beanies and new stock of polos is now 
underway. 
REMINDER that if you have ordered 
hoodies & jackets that you are able to 
pay them off while we wait for them to 
arrive. They should be here in the next 2 
to 3 weeks. 
These items are both $60 each & must be 
fully paid before they can be collected. 
For those of you that 
are unaware we will be 
receiving a large order 
of the new school 
beanies as well...these 
are very cool & $18 
each. You will be able to 
purchase these from the 
office, we will let you 
know when they arrive. 
 

HEADLICE - continue to be an issue at 

school. As a community we need to work at 
this together…it requires EVERYBODY to be 
CHECKING and TREATING. 
We have some families working really hard 
to rid their children of head lice only for them 
to be re-infected because other children are 
not being treated. 
• Tie long hair back or plait it. 
• Brush hair regularly. 
• Check the hair of everyone in the family at 

least once a week. 
• Take action if a child is scratching unusually. 

Treatment must be thorough, regular and 
carried out over a period of weeks by 
everyone. We have free product at school if 
you need it. 


